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International Agri-Center® News 

June is Dairy Month! 
Happy June Dairy Month! This month 
we are highlighting the importance of 
dairy in the agriculture industry. Check 
out some fun facts about the dairy 
industry.

- A cow produces an average of 6.3 gallons of
milk daily and 350,000 glasses of milk in a
lifetime.

- U.S. dairy farms produce roughly 21 billion
gallons of milk annually.

- Fresh milk will stay fresher longer if you add a
pinch of salt to each quart.

AgVentures!® Update

AgVentures!® school tour season is officially over! We had an 
amazing turnout for this school season; we can’t wait for next 
year! Over 600 students and 13 classes attended our 
AgVentures!® tours. As agriculture advocates, we are delighted 
to teach the new generation about the importantance of 
agriculture. There are many improvements for the future of 
AgVentures® Tours, and we are excited to see what next year 
has in store. Thank you to all our schools, volunteers, and 
teachers who help make AgVentures!® happen! 

Our annual golf tournament is on October 28, 2022! If you 
would like to get involved and support AgVentures! ®, please 
contact Brittany at 559.688.1030 for more information.

Enjoy some more Dairy related facts here:
Click HERE

https://thedairyalliance.com/blog/7-surprising-dairy-cow-facts/
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International Agri-Center® 

ParticipantsNew Event: Tulare Backyard Brew Fest

International Agri-Center® created a new event titled 
Tulare Backyard Brew Fest. This event happens on 
Saturday, July 30 from 4:00 P.M. to 9:00 P.M.! Our 
Brew Fest allows the community to purchase a ticket 
and sample from breweries, eat fantastic food, and 
listen to live music by Rudy Parris. There is truly 
something for everyone at our Brew Fest! We have 
games, a cigar bar, and cooling stations throughout 
the event. 

The fun will happen under the trees in the Arbor at 
International Agri-Center®. We have so many 
breweries on the lineup and add more every week! 

Buy tickets HERE

Regular Tickets: $50 

Designated Driver Tickets: $10

If you would like to get involved with this event, 
please contact Wally Roeben at 559.688.1030 for 
more information.

International Agri-Center® Closed: July 4 
Our office will be closed on Monday, July 4, 2022, in 
observance of Independence Day. We will reopen 
on Tuesday, July 5. We wish you all a safe and happy 
holiday!

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/tulare-backyard-brew-fest-tickets-344891237977?_gl=1*1ezyues*_up*MQ..&gclid=CjwKCAjwzeqVBhAoEiwAOrEmzYxjIzJeNk5TTj1AkK4Ybzefr2MT6TNacqp-kAKSs22BcjRTf_UQtxoC8IAQAvD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://bit.ly/backyardbrewfest2022
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World Ag Expo® Presents Valley Children's Health Center with 
$79,200 check through Toyota Tundra Giveaway!

The International Agri-Center®, World Ag Expo®, and the Central Valley Toyota Dealers 
presented a $79,200 check to the Guilds of Valley Children’s Healthcare on May 25 in Madera, 
California.  

There was a small picnic where Guilds celebrated their fundraising success and presented 
checks to Valley Children’s. The World Ag Expo® Toyota Tundra Giveaway check represented 
the total funds raised by the Guilds who sold chances to win a new 2022 Tundra. The 
proceeds from the giveaway directly benefit Valley Children’s. 

“This is one of the most rewarding programs we do,” said Jerry Sinift, Chief Executive 
Officer, International Agri-Center®. “The Guilds do an amazing job driving this fundraiser. 
The Central Valley community and World Ag Expo attendees are always great 
supporters. And of course, we couldn’t do it without the support of our Central Valley 
Toyota dealers.”

Thank you to all who participated and entered the raffle. Our 2023 World Ag Expo® 
Toyota Tundra Giveaway will start selling tickets sales in the Fall! 
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